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Friday 26 June 2020 
Dear Families,  
 
We are delighted that we can open a Year One bubble on Monday 29 June. This will be the last 
bubble we will be able to open before the end of term. We are at capacity operating four 
bubbles.  I am sure the children and yourselves are disappointed not be returning to school. 
However, as long as there is not a second wave over the summer we will look forward to 
welcoming you all back in September. I will write and explain how school will be operating before 
the end of term. We cannot wait to see you all and get back to some kind of normal. 
 
Zoom Calls  
Next week, the staff are planning the final Zoom call with their current class. This gives the children 
a chance to say goodbye to each other and also a chance for the children to see the teaching 
teams. The staff have planned activities for the children. Please see the details below. We hope to 
see all families join in the calls.  
 

Class Name  Date  Time  What you will need  

Small Blue 
Class  

Wednesday 1 July  3.30pm Wear your favourite outfit!  

Pen and paper needed for BINGO!  

Holly Blue 
Class  

Monday 29 July  3.30pm Wear House Colours please.   

Have a pen and paper ready!  

Adonis Blue 
Class  

Friday 3 July  3.30pm Wear House Colours please.  

We are going to ask you to share your 
memories of this year, if you would like to. 
No pressure.  

Have a pen and paper ready!  

Silver 
Studded Blue 
Class  

Tuesday 30 June  3.30pm Wear your House Colours please.  

House Captains and Vice House Captains 
will prepare some words to share.  

Have a pen and paper ready!  

 
Mrs Hazelton will forward you the Zoom Links for the calls next week. We will share further 
information on the ZOOM calls for the new classes for September next week. These will take place 
the week beginning the 6 July.  



 

  

 

 

 
Recruitment  
We are currently recruiting for a Learning Support Assistant to work with Miss Scrutton in Silver 
Studded Blue Class. If you think you would be a suitable candidate or know anyone who would 
enhance learning for the children, please look at the advert on the website. If you would like to 
know more about the post speak to Mrs Hazelton.  
 
Reports  
Children in Small Blue Class will be the only class to receive reports at the end of the year, as the 
rest of the school had reports in the Spring Term. Small Blue families will receive the report by the 
end of term.  This report will be based on learning until March. 
 
Key Worker Childcare  
We have limited spaces left in our Key Worker childcare bubbles. If you are a key worker and 
need our support you are requested to complete a booking form and submit your request by 
12.00noon on a Wednesday. You will be advised if your application is successful on Thursday.  
 
We hope you are able to enjoy the sunshine safely together this weekend! 
 
Warm wishes  
 
Miss E Churchman  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


